
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

PLUMAS COUNTY PLANNING & BUILDINO SERVICES 
555 Main Street, Quincy, CA 95971 
(530) :Z83•7011 

26 April 2021 

CALFIRE 

www.countyofplumas.com 

Rebecca Herrin, Assistant Planning Director~ 

RE: Preliminary Review & Consultation 
Special Use Permit 
U 4-20/21 -15 
Plumas District Hospital 
Health Service (PCC 9-2.242) 

We have received an application from Plumas District Hospital for a skilled nursing facility involving health service with a 
residential component. This project is located at 1060 and 1160 Bucks Lake Road, Quincy, unincorporated Plumas 
County, CA; APNs 115-210-019-000 and 115-210-009-000; T24N/R9E/Sec.15, MDM. 

Enclosed is information on this project. I am reviewing this project to determine if the application is complete and to 
determine if the project may have a significant effect on the environment. I would appreciate any suggestions you could 
make as to how the project might be modified to reduce or avoid any significant effects. Also, I would appreciate any 
recommendations you can make regarding approval or conditions of approval. If you need more information, let me 
know. Please be as specific as you can, as that will assist me in obtaining information you might need. 

If you have no comment on this project, I would appreciate being told . Return of this memo with a "no comment" written 
on it will do. l=>lease respond by May 17, 2021, whether or not you have a comment. If you intend to respond but cannot 
do so by May 17, .2021, please call me at (530) 283-6213, 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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